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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday 

June 24, 7 P.M at the field.  

Show up early and get some flying 

in.  Also a BBQ starts around 5:30. 

Got a building project?  Bring it for 

show and tell. 
 

At the May meeting – A turnout of 

?? members and guests. 
 

Upcoming Events - July 12 - June 

Fun Fly – McMinnville Aircraft 

Modelers Sixth Annual Noel 

Martin Memorial Flyin 
 

July 19 - Warbirds Over Oregon 

Event – Saturday July 19th 

 
 

 

Aug 8-10 - 3D Bash Monster Fest 
 

 
 

September 1 - Labor Day Fun Fly  

Monday  September 1 
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  2014  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

January 28   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
February 25   Tue  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
March 25   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
April 22   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
May 27   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
June 24   Tue  -   At the Field 
July 22   Tue  -   At the Field 

August 26   Tue  -   At the Field 
September 23   Mon  -  EWEB 
October 28   Tues  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
November 25   Tue  -   4th & Lincoln 
December   NO MEETING 
 

  
 

 

  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

Hi Greetings to all! 

June is halfway gone, 
and summer is upon us, 
with all the flying weather 
we have waited for! I'd like 
to invite you all to our first 
"outdoor" club meeting at 
the flying field on 

Tuesday. This is always a good time, when 
we can include some pre and post meeting 
flying! We will be discussing many exciting 
issues!  I have ordered some warm, calm 
weather, so now I'm waiting to see if it arrives!  

Hope to see you there! 

Roger

 
 

 

  Vice President’s Report – JR Graham -  aroura420@hotmail.com 

 
 

 

Well its been a slow month, but 
Summer is finally starting to come around! 
The big Monster Fest weekend is closing 

in on us and the field 
is shaping up pretty 
nice! There is still 
much to do to prepare 
for the weekend, and 
we will be trying to 
get some sort of list 
and volunteers 
together for some 

little upkeep projects very soon. 

A couple things off top of my head to 
think about: 

1: The bench's or bleachers along the 
fencing need scraped down and re 
painted. There is paint at the field 
somewhere for this. 

2: We need to figure out how to remove 
the bad grass spots on runway and re-
seed with proper grass's. 

3: Gravel brought in to extend the West 
end of the parking area 

4: Fencing decided on to border off the 
parking and field area on the newer West 
end area. 

There of course are plenty of other little 
things to come up as well, so don't worry, 
there is bound to be something for you to 
offer some help with! 

I would like to ask everyone to really try 
to make it out the next meeting. We will be 
having it at the field, I imagine Al may very 
well work the BBQ. It would be great to 
have a large majority of members 
attending, as there is sure to be a topic or 
two discussed that will be needing a club 
vote. 

That’s all for now, 

See you at the field! 

 

-JR Graham  

mailto:mroger@artistry-in-motion.comailto:
mailto:aroura420@hotmail.com
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  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

Our membership is now at 82 after 
welcoming new member Brian Baker. 

Our Treasury 
balance is currently 
$6211.50 

The field toilet 
service provided by 
Above All Sanitation 
has been started for 
the season.  It began 

on May 1 and will continue through the 
summer on the first Thursday of each month 
until we call to stop it for the winter. The 
service charge has increased $5 to $50.75. 

The June meeting on Tuesday 6/24/2014 
will be held at the flying field at 7 pm.  Arrive 

early to get in some flying before the meeting.  
If we can wrap business up quick enough, 
there may be some time to get in a flight or 
two before it gets too dark.  The July and 
August meetings are also at the field. 

A pre-meeting BBQ will begin about 5:30 
pm.  The club will provide grilled burgers, 
hotdogs, drinks and table setting.  Bring ice for 
the drink cooler, a side dish, chips or dessert 
to share, (usually 30 attend).  $$ donations 
are appreciated to help offset the cost of 
supplies and maintaining the BBQ. Thank you 
in advance for your generous contributions. 

See you all at the field.  Happy landings.. 

AL Barrington 
Treasurer, ERCA 

 

 
 

  2014 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 
 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Robert Morris Jr - 541-221-9390   robertmorris819@gmail.com 
Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
Groundskeeper:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Events:  Brad Werneth  - 541-285-5935 - brad@arborsouth.com 
Flight Training: Marty Wittman  - 541-968-2094 - wittmanm@msn.com 
Newsletter:   Jim Corbett       - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net 
Website editors Jim Corbett             james.corbett@comcast.net 
   Mike Winklepleck        heidisman1@gmail.com 
   JR Graham             aroura420@hotmail.com 
Forum Admin JR Graham    aroura420@hotmail.com 
Sponsor Chair Casey Sanguins csanguins@gmail.com 
 

 

 At the field in June       
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

---   That's All Folks   --
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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday June 24, 7 P.M at the field 


